

Village of Maple Park

302 Willow Street ♦ P.O. Box 220 ♦ Maple Park, Illinois 60151

Village Hall: Fax:

815-827-3309 815-827-4040

Website:

http://www.villageofmaplepark.org

Approved by the Board of Trustees on 5-3-22.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES TUESDAY, APRIL 5, 2022 COUNTY LINE ROAD AND ELM STREET MAPLE PARK, IL 5:30 P.M.

1. CALL TO ORDER

Village President Susanne Fahnestock called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL/QUORUM ESTABLISHED

Acting Village Clerk Liz Peerboom called the roll call and the following were present: Village President Suzanne Fahnestock; Trustee Groezinger; Trustee Peloso; and Trustee Speare. Trustees Rebone, Simon, and Ward were absent.

Others present: Village Administrator Dawn Wucki-Rossbach; Police Chief Dave Krull; Public Works Director Lou Larson, and Acting Village Clerk Liz Peerboom.

3. PUBLIC COMMENTS – Any resident wishing to address the Board may do so according to the guidelines set forth in the "Rules for Public Comments at Public Meetings" handout. Please complete a speaker request form and submit it to the Village Clerk. You may also send an email to willageofmaplepark.com in advance of the meeting. The Village Clerk will read such comments during the Public Comment portion of the meeting.

Village President Suzanne Fahnestock said the following words:

"I would like to thank everyone for coming out today to join us for this special occasion to recognize Ross and his contributions to the Village of Maple Park as a resident and former Village President. As Village President, Ross was instrumental in the development of what we know as Maple Park. I want to thank Ross for his service and his years of advice and experience. Ross is always willing to provide his opinion in history of the Village. Ross is an advocate for Maple Park and protective of what we have and share. Congratulations, Ross and thank you for your service."

Former Village President Kathy Curtis spoke about her history with former Village President Dueringer, and how proud she was to be friends with him. Former Trustee Roger Kahl spoke about the friendship that he has had with Mr. Dueringer over the years.

4. ADJOURNMENT

Trustee Speare made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Trustee Peloso. Motion carried by roll call vote. Meeting adjourned at 5:32 p.m.

Special Meeting MINUTES April 5, 2022 Page 2 of 2

5. UNVEILING OF HONORARY STREET SIGN FOR FORMER VILLAGE PRESIDENT ROSS DUERINGER – ROSS DUERINGER WAY

Public Works Director Lou Larson unveiled the street sign, and pictures were taken to commemorate the occasion. Former Village President Ross Dueringer received a round of applause.

Respectfully Submitted,

Liz Peerboom, Acting Village Clerk